
Final result of study delivered – large interest to 
meet

(9 October 2012) Based on the results of the questionnaires a large number of 
organisations have indicated they are interested to exchange information and learn 
from each others’ experiences. The results were presented by ConsultingEuropa 
and will be considered at a conference 15 November 2012. The conference will 
bring together employers, trade unions and representatives of skills councils, 
employment observatories and related organisations. The survey also indicated that 
there are considerable challenges for the sector including the impact of renewables.

The meeting took place on 8 October 2012, in Brussels. For EPSU the Deputy 
General Secretary took part.

- Previous articles on the project

- Information on the conference
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